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      January 3, 2006

Dear Mr. Bishop,

Copies of works that you recorded were part of the large research library of recordings assembled by Alan Lomax. They were housed at the Alan Lomax Archive in New York, NY until March of 2004 when they were moved to the Library of Congress in Washington, D.C.  There they will be heard, admired, and studied by people from all over the world. The Library of Congress has agreed to make it a priority to preserve and digitize this important collection.

We have been asked by the American Folklife Center to contact all the collaborators and contributors to Alan Lomax’s collection. You will find enclosed with this letter a Contact/Heir Information Form. Please fill it out and return it to us so that we can forward this information to the American Folklife Center at the Library of Congress.  Also, you will find two copies of a list of the above mentioned materials. Please keep one for your records, and return the other with the Contact/Heir Information Form.

The purpose of the enclosed form is to identify your present and correct contact information so that we may inform the Library of Congress.  Anyone who wishes to use these materials for any non-commercial or commercial reasons would then be instructed by the American Folklife Center at the Library of Congress to contact you directly to receive permission for that specific use. Please supply your primary contact information on the form. If you would like to supply a list of additional contacts or relatives please do so at the bottom of the form. 

For future updates to your contact information, please address all correspondence to: Director, The American Folklife Center, Library of Congress, Thomas Jefferson Bldg, Rm LJG49, 101 Independence Ave. SE, Washington, D.C. 20540-4610. 

A copy of this letter was sent to you last year but we have not yet received a reply.  If you have any questions please feel free to call me at (901) 508-6631 or Anna Lomax Wood (Alan’s daughter) at the Alan Lomax Archive. 

With kind regards,

Bert Lyons

Artist/Collaborator/Estate Relations

Alan Lomax Archive

CC: Anna Lomax Wood

       Jeffrey A. Greenberg, Beldock Levine & Hoffman LLP

